
Tower View Primary School 

Outline of Privacy Notice 

Tower View Primary School has a clear and plain Privacy Notice regarding how 

we use information and data collected by the school. 

This can be found on our website:  

 www.towerview.staffs.sch.uk 

 or via the school office 

Summary of Privacy Notice: 

 As a school we collect of data about every child. 

 This information is used to support learning, monitor children, for day-

to-day care and to carry out legal educational duties. 

 We share this information with other educational and support services 

as necessary and under DfE guidance. 

 We use a closed CCTV system to ensure safety of the school community. 

 You can request access to the information through the Head Teacher.  

This is free of charge. 

 We will regularly request consent for data and/or updates. 

Contact:  

 Mr Graham Lobb (Head Teacher) 

 01283 247455 

 e-mail: headteacher@towerview.staffs.sch.uk 

 Tower View Primary School, Vancouver Drive, Burton Upon Trent, 

Staffordshire, DE15 0EZ 
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